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Good day everyone.

I expect the majority of us have been able to put in some air time over the 
last month, please feel free to give us a quick brief on your flight no matter 
how ordinary it may have been.

This Thursday will essentially be our "regulations and procedures" evening. 
As planned, we will be completing the latest TC proficiency exam at the 
next meeting. Thanks to Carl Forman for providing us with enough copies 
for everyone. If we have time, we can also discuss any other items you 
would like to address.

I will ask one or more of our members involved to give us an update on the 
Zenair 601 build project, it's progressing quite well. The Lycoming O-235 
that came with the package was run a couple of times with good results.
Young Eagles day is fast approaching, we will take a few minutes to firm 
up our plans. I confirmed the use of hangar C1 reception area as we have 
in past years, this will be a big help with our coordination. As some of you 
may know, the building has new owners and they are very eager to assist.
I think we all enjoyed last month's guest speaker, Nick van Aalst. As he 
mentioned, we would be welcome to tour the tower at Calgary 
International, and we will make plans to do that in the near future. We 
could combine that with another point of interest, let's talk about 
possibilities.

Airventure at Oshkosh is not that far away, who is planning to go this year? 
I'm aware of at least 8 people and 5 planes from the Calgary area, it would 
be great to see some of our chapter members there.
See you all Thursday!

--- Doug
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Aircraft Storage
Private and Commercial lots as well as tie downs available

HIGH RIVER REGIONAL AIRPORT 

     Don’t miss this opportunity!  A great alternative
to sitting on the pavement in line waiting to take-off!

Fuel on airport  100LL and JetA   Aircraft maintenance as well as all oils and 
many supplies from Murrays Aircraft  Repair

EAA Chapter 1410 on Airport

Gary Abel - Airport Manager Phone: 403-601-1654
Email: AirportManager@hrmdf.net

https://www.highriverairport.ca
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EAA1410 2019 Executive

President Doug Eaglesham president@eaahighriver.org

Vice President VACANT vicepresident@eaahighriver.org

Treasurer Vance Lucas treasurer@eaahighriver.org

Secretary Doug Robertson secretary@eaahighriver.org

How to Join Our Chapter
Attend our next chapter meeting. Ask for anyone and they will 
be pleased to help. All the required forms will be made 
available for you to fill out. You must be a current member of 
EAA International, so please have your EAA membership 
number. If you are not a member, you can join EAA at the 
meeting.

Contact us by post at 
EAA Chapter 1410
Box 5280, High River, Alberta T1V 1M4
Or by email at
president@eaahighriver.org 

For registration forms contact the treasurer (see the list of the 
executive below).

Please update your 
web member profiles

On our web site, in the member’s 
section, there are many pictures and 
profiles that are quite dated 
( aluminum parts which are now 
beautiful flying machines).  The 
updates should be sent to the 
webmaster 
(webmaster@eaahighriver.org)  
Please supply:  Name, project or 
aircraft, facts about your project and 
area of aviation interest.

Newsletter of the EAA Chapter 1410
High River, Alberta, Canada

Who We Are
 We are an enthusiastic group of 
like-minded individuals from various 
backgrounds who share a passion 
for recreational aviation in Southern 
Alberta and we offer the chance to 
meet others who combine fun with 
learning. www.eaahighr iver.org

WAYPOINTS
FOR SALE

Zenith CH250 project. Closeout inspection done. Comes with brand new iCom A210, Garmin GTX320, Dynon D60, 
Garmin 396 and RWS engine monitor, plus an assortment of AN hardware and tools. Email Robert Fridman for more 
details (ch250calgary@gmail.com).

Hartzell C2YR-1BFP/F7497-2  72" Blended Airfoil Propeller. Looks factory new!  This Scimitar Hartzell prop was 
bought new in May of 2013 and was totally overhauled in November of this year. It is a "0" time certified propeller 
that looks like it just came from the factory because most of it did. $9000.00 or best offer. Gary Abel 403-901-7876
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